NZ TRANSPORT AGENCY NATIONAL (OERICE

WAKA KOTAHI 50 Victoria Street

Private Bag 6995

Wellington 6141

New Zealand

T 64 4 894 5400

13 May 2016 F 64 4 894 6100
www.nzta.govt.nz

S Curtis
fyi-request-3956-8cd129el@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear S Curtis

Thank you for your email of 2 May 2016 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

¢ “lI'was reading the Ministers announcement the other day for this important link
hitp://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=2838&d=nfKm16g2vOPyplKxO2X--
GTiAbQelwcf5GMcYfUMsQ&u=http%3a%2f%2fwww%2estuff%2eco%2enz%2fnational%2{79
349250%2faucklandcoromandel-route-set-to-get-a-278-million-upgrade
Could please help me to identify these future projects that would be covered by this.”

The following information and website reference fall within the scope of your request:

There are five projects that make up this proposed $278M corridor upgrade. Please refer to the project
update for April 2016 on the website www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/pokeno-to-mangatarata. This update
identifies how the corridor is divided up into five sections.

Section A: SH1/SH2 Pokeno to Mangatawhiri
Section B: Mangatawhiri

Section C: Kopuku

Section D: Maramarua

Section E; Eastern Section
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Each of these sections is a separate project and detailed design work will begin shortly. The sections
are also shown on the location map in the link in your email.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Alison Keehan,

Senior Project Manager - Complex, by email to )jnfo@nzta.co.nz or by phone on (07) 958 7220.

Yours sincerely
Karen Boyt
Acting Highway Manager



